
 

Victor Mendez, President 
Director, Arizona Department of Transportation 

John Horsley, Executive Director 
  444 North Capitol Street NW, Suite 249, Washington, DC 20001 

(202) 624-5800   Fax: (202) 624-5806 • www.transportation.org 
 

July 17, 2007 
 
RE: BD-07-25 
Optional Reply by August 24, 2007 to 
usroutes@aashto.org
 

Mr. John Cox 
Director 
Wyoming Department of Transportation 
5300 Bishop Boulevard, P.O. Box 1708 
Cheyenne, WY 82003-1708 
 
Dear Mr. Cox: 
 
This is to invite you to submit revisions, additions, or deletions to your US Route Numbering System 
within your member department.  AASHTO will accept applications on an ongoing basis and review them 
quarterly.  However, if you wish, you can send your applications to the Special Committee on US Route 
Numbering prior to the AASHTO Annual Meeting in Milwaukee, Wisconsin in September 2007. 
 
To apply in time for this meeting please use the current application that is available on the US Route 
Numbering webpage.  We recommend that you send your application(s) to the AASHTO office by Friday, 
August 24, 2007.  This allows the special committee to review applications at least 30 days prior to the 
meeting. 
 
AASHTO policy statements, the current application form and a checklist can be found at the US Route 
Numbering website – References.  Please send your application(s) electronically with color maps only to 
usroutes@aashto.org  After USRN reviews the applications, they will report their findings to the Standing 
Committee on Highways and ask for SCOH’s approval at the annual meeting or by mail ballot.  SCOH 
meets on September 29, 2007, to vote and conduct other business. 
 
(The USRN link internet address is http://cms.transportation.org/?siteid=68.  Select REFERENCES) 
 
We appreciate your attention.  Please call Marty Vitale at 202.624.5862, if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Anthony R. Kane 
Director, Engineering and Technical Services 

 
cc: Members of the Special Committee on Route Numbering 
 Standing Committee on Planning 
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